
SANDBROOK PRIMARY SCHOOL                 Weekly News 

13th November 2015 

AUTUMN 2  WEEK 2 

Dates for your diary: 

 

 

24th & 25th November 2015 

FS1/2 

Parents Evening 

 

 

25th November 2015 

Year 6  

Residential Meeting 

 

w/c  7th December  2015 

 Scholastic Book Fair 

 

10th December 2015 

Christmas Fair 

3.15pm 

 

           Telephone Number : 677 3231                Website: sandbrookprimary.eschools.co.uk 

Special Points of        

Interest: 

 Christmas Fair 

 FS1/2 Parents 

Evening 

 Christmas    

performance 

dates 

 Year 6          

Residential 

 

Parents’ Evening for FS1/2  

Parents’ evening will take place on 24th / 25th November 2015 

Please ensure that you return your time slot request forms to school. 

Christmas Performances 

FS1+FS2 - Wednesday 16th December at 9.30am 

KS1  - Friday 11th December at 2.30pm 

KS2—Thursday 17th December—Carol service, Christchurch at 1.30pm 

Child’s Xmas Art work 

Your child’s Christmas Art work is available  

by going to:- 

WWW.mychildsart.co.uk 

User Name: SandbrookPS 

Password: SANDBROOK2015 

Leaflets will accompany this newsletter 

Year 6 Residential 

The residential for Year 6 has been booked for 8-10 June 2016 at Barnstondale.  

An information meeting for parents is being held on Wednesday 25th November at 

3.15 in Year 6’s classroom. 

Christmas Fair 

School Christmas Fair will take place on Thursday 10th December at 3.15pm 

To raise funds for this event we are having a non-uniform day on Friday 27th       

November.  Donations are either chocolates, gifts, bottles or a £1 donation.  We 

very much need your support for this event to take place.  Thank you to those     

parents who have already volunteered, we do need more parent helpers so if you 

would like to help in any way please see Mr Atkinson. 

Suggestion Box 

Should any parents have any suggestions there is a red box at reception.  All requests 

will be looked at on a weekly basis. 

Unity Theatre 

Years 1—6  will be going to see 

‘The Princess and the Pea’ 

on Tuesday 15th December 

There will be a cost of  £5 


